
Name Assistant Commissioner Joe Angolia

Topic Sports Report

Sports Report

Sport Spring Archery

Positive Developments
and Highlights

The State Archery Championship returned to a single-site event
in 2022 at Ephram White Gymnasium in Bowling Green, Ky.
after conducting the event across four semi-state locations in
2021 in response to the pandemic.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,
etc.)

The differences in KHSAA and NASP competition can be a
source of confusion for coaches. An emphasis will be made to
clarify KHSAA rules, particularly as it relates to team
composition, prior to next season.
The lengthy window of permissible dates for regional
tournaments causes scheduling issues with the various spring
break schedules used by school districts.

Championship
Update/Review

As the KHSAA does not own any targets, the Association is
dependent upon the host and local member schools to supply
targets and equipment for the event. Thankfully, Warren East
HS has been a tremendous help in the execution of this event.
With that said, there may be a low-cost solution to utilize targets
provided by NASP in the future.
There was considerable debate at the event regarding the pros
and cons of adult scoring versus student scoring, with groups
arguing on both sides. Staff will determine the best course
moving forward, while taking into consideration additional
staffing needs (officials/scorers) and an adjusted time schedule.
This is the first time a full-time NASP employee was not present
at the state championship which left a void when it came to
having a "head official" interpret NASP tournament rules and
regulations.


